Klotz, Bradley A. (DNREC)

From: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 10:15 AM
To: Klotz, Bradley A. (DNREC)
Subject: FW: Ill Health Effect

From: Ms Dora A Williams, [mailto:w3051@dtcc.edu]

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 12:58 AM

To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)

Cc: Rosanna Brown-Simmons; gloriahun13@gmail.com; danyawoods@gmail.com; bgunter1978@gmail.com;
dmswill@msn.com; sandra.smithers@comcast.net; gsamuelssr@verizon.net

Subject: IIl Health Effect

March 26, 2018

Angela D. Marconi, P.E., BCEE

Engineering & Compliance Branch Manager
DNREC - Division of Air Quality

715 Grantham Lane

Dear Ms. Marconi,

We are writing to you to request a public hearing for the application by Walan Specialty Construction
Products LLC, to open a processing facility at 501 Christiana Ave. in Wilmington, DE. This establishment
proposes to release number of compounds that, individually, carry ill health effects.

Research shows that residents of the communities situated along the Route 9 Corridor face higher risks of
cancer and other diseases because of exposure to environmental pollution. A 2017 study conducted by the
Union of Concerned Scientists found that as compared to the community of Greenville, communities along
the Route 9 Corridor “face substantial cumulative health risks from exposure to toxic air pollution, much
greater than those faced by wealthy White neighborhoods”.

A public hearing would allow us, the residents, the opportunity to more thoroughly assess the risks
associated with permitting such an establishment to open.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to your response.
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I have read this letter and I agree. my address and phone number is Gloria A. Hunter 5 Ryan Avenue Rose Hill Gardens New
Castle DE. 19720-1325



